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There will soon be a new director for Eastman Business Park. 

On Friday, Eastman Kodak Co. chief financial officer John McMullen 
announced that park director Mike Alt would retire after a 35-year career 
with the company, according to a press release sent by U.S. Rep. Louise 
Slaughter, D-Fairport. 

"Mike is a dear friend and while we will be sad to lose his steady 
leadership, I am happy for him as he moves on to his next chapter. We 
spoke last night, and he promises me he isn't leaving Rochester, the 
community he loves," said Slaughter. "For years I have worked alongside 
Mike to accomplish the transformation that Eastman Business Park has 
gone through. Great things are still ahead for Mike and I will continue to 
be a partner and friend for him and for Eastman Business Park." 

Kodak officials could not be reached for comment. 

According to Alt's LinkedIn account, he has served as director of the 
1,100-acre mixed use technology and industrial campus since 2010. 
Previously, he worked for 20 years a manufacturing manager with the 
company and for 10 years a manufacturing engineer, including a stint as 
engineering supervisor in the chemical manufacturing organization. 
 


